
 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
SKANA WATER SERVICE COMMITTEE 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special meeting of the Skana Water Service Committee will 
be held on Friday, June 11 at 10:00 a.m., in the Goldstream meeting room located at 479 
Island Highway in Victoria, BC.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is for staff to:  

1. review the role and operational responsibilities of the Capital Regional District; 
2. review the role and administrative responsibilities of the Skana Water Service 

Committee; and  
3. provide verbal status reports related to the replacement of the water storage tanks 

and the groundwater well capping project.   
 
Due to physical space limitations, members of the public are not permitted to attend the 
meeting in-person but are welcome to call-in and listen to meeting proceedings. Please dial 
1-833-353-8610 and enter the Participant Code 1911461 followed by #. You will not be heard 
in the meeting room but will be able to listen to the proceedings. 
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